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30th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Thank you to those who have expressed interest in the Creative Arts trip, we have had a good number of students 

provide forms and deposit. However, with the recent uncertainty brought on by Covid-19 we have to decide if this 

trip will go ahead.  

At the time of travel in October all may be well and traveling to the UK for such trips could be safe however, we 

do not know for certain if that will be the case. Taking into consideration the uncertainty of travel, the working 

situation at present and changes to daily routines we believe it would be best for all involved to cancel the trip 

Creative Arts trip in October. 

In place of the trip I will be looking to organise a school-based activity for GCSE and A-Level, Art and Photography 

students. Students will have the opportunity to be fully immersed in a creative environment and create work that 

can be included in their coursework. I am yet to finalise the plan and sort out logistics, but I will let students know 

what we decide in due course. 

As no payments have been made for travel or accommodation, we will be reimbursing the £100 deposit. In order 

that the Bursary Team can process the refund, please contact Mrs Sally Hardill, shardill@ladiescollege.ac.gg, to 

confirm which bank details should be used. 

My thanks in understanding the unusual situation we are in. I hope that you are your family are safe and well. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Alston 
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